
January 27, 1967 

Rabbi Seymour J. Cohen 

Synagogue Council of America 
235 Fifth Ave. 
New York, N. Y. 10016 

Dear Rabbi Cohen: 

I have already responded to the enclosed 

invitation as a member of the UOJCA dele- 

gation. 

I suppose that now I shall be coming on 

behalf of RCA as well. But aren't two hats 

one too many for one small head? 

Modestly, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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